January 2020 | ISSUE 25 | PRINT SUBPOENA

OFFICIAL E-Newsletter of the San Antonio Bar Association

www.SABAR.org

SUBPOENA

E-NEWSLETTER



LOOKING TO EXPAND YOUR CLIENT LIST?

Join the San Antonio Bar Association's Lawyer Referral Service! Contact Sylvia Hernandez at (210) 227-1853



SABA Life Fellow Accepts Of Counsel Position

The Janicek Law Firm is pleased to announce that Philip G. Bernal has joined as Of Counsel with the firm. Bernal is a Board Certified Trial Attorney who specializes in Personal Injury Trial Law. He has been practicing in the greater San Antonio and Hill Country areas for over 30 years.